
Antonia Hover 

CORRESPONDENCE^^™ 
8/20/2025 
[DOCUMENT NO. 08053-2025] 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 
Attachments: 

Betty Leland 
Wednesday, August 20, 2025 7:36 AM 
Commissioner Correspondence 
Docket #2025001 1 
Re: FPL; FPL 

Good Morning: 

Please place this email in Docket #20250011 . 

Thanks. 

Betty A. Leland, Executive Assistant to 
Commissioner Art Graham 
Florida Public Service Commission 
bleland@psc.state.fl.us 
(850) 413-6024 
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Antonia Hover 

Cc: 
Subject: 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cosette Cruz <volare730@aol.com> 
Tuesday, August 19, 2025 1:08 PM 
Office of Chairman La Rosa; Office of Commissioner Graham; Office of Commissioner 
Passidomo Smith; Office of Commissioner Fay; Office of Commissioner Clark 
GovernorRon.DeSantis@eog.myflorida.com 
Re: FPL 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

Hello -

Just want to express my concern regarding Florida Power & Light's rate hikes, which are having a tremendously negative 
impact on the average Floridian, especially families that are struggling financially and the elderly population. Even 
compared to last year's rates, this year is just unbearable. Hope the right decisions will be made in favor of the 
consumer who supports the state and not FPL investors and big pockets who would not think twice about moving to 
another state compared to those of us who wish to remain here and not have to make such a crucial decision because 
we can not afford to live here anymore. Enough with the lobbyists already. 

ps: and by the way, FPL does a horrible job of providing any type of relief or explanation of the current rate hike 
situation. They always blame it on external factors and not poor management and Wall Street greed. 

Hope to hear back from at least 1 of you. 

Thank you, 

CC. 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Cosette Cruz <volare730@aol.com> 
Tuesday, August 19, 2025 1:07 PM 
Office of Chairman La Rosa; Office of Commissioner Graham; Office of Commissioner 
Passidomo Smith; Office of Commissioner Fay; Office of Commissioner Clark 
GovernorRon.DeSantis@eog.myflorida.com 
FPL 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

Hello -

Just want to express my concern regarding Florida Power & Light's rate hikes, which are having a tremendously negative 
impact on the average Floridian, especially families that are struggling financially and the elderly population. Even 
compared to last year's rates, this year is just unbearable. Hope the right decisions will be made in favor of the 
consumer who supports the state and not FPL investors and big pockets who would not think twice about moving to 
another state compared to those of us who wish to remain here and not have to make such a crucial decision because 
we can not afford to live here anymore. Enough with the lobbyists already. 

ps: and by the way, FPL does a horrible job of providing any type of relief or explanation of the current rate hike 
situation. They always blame it on external factors and not poor management and Wall Street greed. 

Hope to hear back from at least 1 of you. 

Thank you, 

CC. 
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